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March 24, 2021 
 

Notice of Availability and Public Review of 
 

Calleguas Municipal Water District’s 
Draft 2020 Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP), Draft 

Appendix L Addendum to the 2015 UWMP, and Draft Water 
Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP)   

 
Calleguas Municipal Water District’s (Calleguas) Draft 2020 UWMP, Draft Appendix L 
Addendum to the 2015 UWMP, and Draft WSCP are available for public review and 
comment. The California Water Code (CWC) Section 10642 requires agencies to make 
their plans available for public review prior to adoption. The draft review documents can 
be accessed at the following link: www.calleguas.com/cmwddraft2020uwmp.pdf 
 
The 2020 UWMP was prepared in compliance with the California Water Code (CWC), 
§10610-10656 and §10608. The 2020 UWMP describes and evaluates projected water 
demands, water supplies, water resource development programs, and conservation 
measures in Calleguas’ service area.   
 
In response to the severe drought of 2012-2016, CWC §10632 now requires that water 
suppliers prepare and adopt a WSCP as part of the 2020 UWMP. The Draft WSCP is 
included as Appendix K to the 2020 UWMP, and will be adopted as a stand-alone plan 
which will allow for updating independent of the 5-year UWMP planning cycle. 
 
Because Calleguas is an urban water supplier that receives imported water from the 
Sacramento-San Joaquin Delta (Delta), it is also required to demonstrate consistency 
with Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduce Reliance on the Delta Through Improved 
Regional Water Self-Reliance (Cal. Code Regs., tit. 23, §5003). Draft Appendix L has 
been prepared to satisfy the requirement to demonstrate reduced reliance on the Delta. 
This appendix is included in the Draft 2020 UWMP and will also be included as an 
addendum to Calleguas’ 2015 UWMP. 
 
Following adoption by Calleguas’ Board of Directors, the 2020 UWMP and the WSCP 
will be submitted to the California Department of Water Resources by July 1, 2021.   
 
 



 
 

 

Public comments on the 2020 UWMP and WSCP must be submitted by June 2, 2021.   
Please address comments to: 
 

Calleguas MWD 
Attn: Jennifer Lancaster 

2100 Olsen Road 
Thousand Oaks, CA 91360 

info@calleguas.com 
 

A virtual community informational meeting will be held on April 15 at 6:00 p.m. To 
participate, please register at https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_7PSxCM3jQ
cGCobjT2-5Lbg or email info@calleguas.com.   
 
A public hearing on the 2020 UWMP and WSCP will be held during Calleguas’ regularly 
scheduled Board of Directors meeting on June 2, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. To participate, visit 
http://www.calleguas.com/about-calleguas-municipal-water-district/agendas-and-
minutes-calleguas.asp  
 
For further information, please call 805-526-9323 or send email to info@calleguas.com.   
 
 


